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PEP 13 US 

COLL !DES  

EN ROUTE

Around 1:00 p.m. last 
Saturday October 12, the 
pep bus n route to Ronan 
collided with a pickup 18 
miles north of Poison in 
the small town of Elmo.
Damage to the bus was an 

estimated $500; while the 
pickup T?as totally demolish
ed. No one was seriously 
injured. The driver was 
found to have several in
toxicating beverages In his 
pickup. This added to 
the excitement and drama of 
the whole episode sincethe 
kids had been singing"lt's 
beer,,beer,-beer that makes 
you want to cheer," right 
before the accident.

The cheerleaders went on 
with Tod Jones and an hour 
later the highway patrol
men arrived at the scene 
of the accident.

Finally after an hour s&. 
a half of excitement* souv
enir assortments and bore
dom* the pep kids arrived 
in Ronan at half-time of 
the game.

o R  VjJ is  «la> ro

There is no such thing 
as a dull class* only dull 
students.

a n n u a l

DISCUSSED

I3Y

STAFF
Mr. Gene Stock, a repre

sentative of the American 
Yearbook Company, met with 
the 1969 Annual Staff on 
October 15 to discuss the 
1969 Annual. The Staff, 
headed by Karmel Livesay, 
editor and Dorothy Purdy, 
assistant editor, consists 
of Loree, Cole Kris Pruett, 
Carol Boslaugh Bobi 
Donaldson, Helen Voorhees, 
Ron Hanson, Jody Vreden- 
burg,, Ed Thoms , Mike Mil 
ler, Gerry Navratil, Rick 
Davis, LaVerna Hammons, 
Nettie Vasquez Sandy 
Lifferth, Darris Flanagan, 
Gene Holder Marsha Sisco , 
and Becky Bolen. These 
people are all seniors, 
and, representatives of 
the other classes will be 
chosen. The Staff dis
cussed and chose a cover 
for the 1969 Annual. The 
cover will be white with 
purple lettering, the class 
colors. The inside of the 
cover will be gold with 
gold embossing. The title 
of the 1969 Yearbook will 
be "The Lion." The cost 
of the Yearbook was dis
cussed and Mr. Stock also 
mentioned the possibility 
of an assembly for the 
student body to help pro
mote the sales of the 
yearbook.

ED THOMS 

NAMED

; • • f.

“MR
IRR ESI STABLE"

Ed Thoms a senior at 
LCIIS was named "Mr. Ir- 
resistable" for 1968-1969, 
in a contest held Wednes
day, October 9. Steve Ray 
held second place in the 
contest. There was a tie 
for third place between 
"Little Mike " Holder, 
Bruce Mower and Bob Shir
ley. Gaylord Sherwood and 
Pat Flanagan tied for
fourth place and fifth
place was shared among 
Dave Henley Denny Pomeroy 
and Tod Jones LCHS Bio 
logy teacher. The winner
was determined in a con
test held by the Pen Club. 
The rules of the contest 
stated that on October 9, 
none of the female members 
of the Pep Club were to 
sneak to any males at LCHS. 
Whenever a girl spoke to a 
member of the opposite sex, 
she entered his name on a 
ballot. An additional 
rule stated that the girl 
pay five cents for each 
name entered on her ballot. 
The contest proved to be a 
success and LCHS was con
siderably less noisy on 
Wednesday, October 9.


